From: Peter Steinzeig -

Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 1:10 PM
To: Comments

Subject: Liberty Canyon exit.

Hello,

Good afternoon and thank you for taking emails from community members.

As a Liberty Canyon resident | wanted to point out that when driving eastbound on the 101
and exiting at Liberty Canyon there are shrubs or plants when looking left. It makes it very
difficult to see oncoming fraffic at an intersection where there have been several accidents
in the past years.

While | understand that this is somewhat new vegetation that was planted it impairs drivers
vision while turning onto Liberty Canyon.
Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Peter Steinzeig



From: Tanya Abrams

Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 2:44 PM
To: Comments
Subject: School openings

Hi. | would like to know the position of the mayor and other council members on the opening
of schools in agoura hills. The mayor of Calabasas has been vocal in his support of opening
schools.

Thank you.

Tanya

Sent from my iPhone



